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Recent status of J-PARC neutrino beamline

Sunday 20 July 2014 15:00 (20 minutes)

The J-PARC neutrino beamline has had beam operation in the period May-June 2014 after a year long shut-
down. Several beamline components were upgraded during the shutdown. The main upgrade was a replace-
ment of all three magnetic horns. The new magnetic horns were upgraded to improve the acceptable beam
power and to solve some known problems. The operation status of the neutrino beamline will be presented.
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